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Music City Star to run regular service this morning 
 
NASHVILLE – This morning, track inspectors determined the railroad tracks for the Music City Star to be free 
from flooding and cleared the commuter train to operate as regularly scheduled.  
 
The Regional Transportation Authority advised train customers yesterday to prepare themselves for a potential 
service disruption, should weather conditions lead to flooding along the tracks. 
 
Should today’s incoming storms present potential for flooding, updates for passengers will be provided by RTA 
Staff at Riverfront Station, as well as via Facebook and Twitter. 
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Editor's Note: To request this information in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 ask for the ADA Coordinator. 

              


